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PROPERTY OWNER 

TINY, ON 
CANADA 

October 19, 2022 

Dear Property Owner: 

FINAL NOTICE  

RE: Township of Tiny Short-Term Rental Licensing Requirement 

In the Township of Tiny, the use of Short-Term Rental is regulated through By-law #2022-017. 

Your property located at , Tiny, ON has been identified as a Short-Term Rental Accommodation through ads 
found on one or more websites that advertise short-term and vacation rentals. The Township of Tiny has partnered with 
Granicus/Host Compliance, a nationally recognized company that specializes in identifying and monitoring Short-Term Rentals 
to assist the Township in identifying such properties. 

Please be advised that the Township Council passed By-law #2022-017, to establish regulations and registration requirements 
for Short-Term Rentals. Applications will be accepted between October 4, 2022 and closing on November 15, 2022. 

If you have not submitted your Application by 11:59PM on November 15, 2022, you will be in contravention of the By-law 
and must cease immediately. With respect to the posting of advertisements, all ads must be removed from all advertising sites 
immediately. 

It is the intention of the Township to strictly enforce the Short-Term Rental Accommodation Licensing By-law. Failure to comply 
could result in court-assessed fines of up to $100,000.00 per violation. 

Please visit the Township of Tiny website www.tinv.ca for information on the Short-Term Rental Application. Questions 
regarding this program should be directed to the Licensing Officer by email at licensingPtinv.ca or by calling 705-526-4204 ext. 
291. 

Sincerely, 
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Licensing Officer 

Township of Tiny 

130 Balm Beach Road West 
Tiny, Ontario L0L 2J0 

(705) 526-4204 I 1-866-939-8469 
www.tinv.ca 
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